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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

A belated Happy True Day of All Things and 70th anniversary of the founding of HSA-UWC. I am in 

Korea, where we have finished the festivities for these two celebrations with True Mother. We had a 

pledge service at Seorak Church and the anniversary celebration at the Training Center in HJ Cheonwon. 

Together with prayer vigils from 10:00 PM to 1:00 AM each night, it has been an exhausting series of 

heavenly activities. 

 

True Mother looks very happy and energetic. She reorganized the international movement in preparation 

for the entrance into Cheon Won Gung next year. Our movement, as always, has great providential 

victories taking place as well as challenges. In the midst of it all, True Mother is marching forward toward 

the finish line. 

 

As the summer is upon us, we will have many activities and providential responsibilities. Please continue 

to care for your own spiritual roots and take good care of your health. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


